
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14th March 2017 
 
  
 
      
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Vale of York Academy will have an early closure at 1pm on Thursday 23rd March for staff 
training. 
 
This training is linked to the new Positive Behaviour system that will come into effect after 
Easter. 
 
For students eligible for free school meals they may go for their lunch at 1pm as normal and 
then leave for home. 
 
By law children under the age of 12 should not be at home unsupervised.  If this closure 
causes problems to you as a parent/guardian, your child (in year 7 and 8) may remain in the 
school hall until 2.40pm where we will supervise them. 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs H Dowds 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


